Sayers, Margery

From:

Christine Sheldon < christinesheldon1@msn.com>

Sent:

Monday, June 01, 2015 3:19 PM

To:

CouncilMail

Subject:

Howard County should be healthiest county in Maryland -- Pass CB 17-2015

Dear Howard County Council Members:

I support CB 17-2015. Anyone who works for or visits Howard County government would finally be able to get something healthy out of the vending machines and could pick up something healthy at a county meeting. That rarely happens today.

Howard County has been a leader on many public health issues. It's time to make some progress in reducing diabetes, high blood pressure, and obesity.

Passing CB 17-2015 is good policy and good politics. It will make it easier for people to choose healthy items when they want while simultaneously preserving their freedom to choose among less healthy items. It will also protect children's health which is important to me.

Please vote for CB 17-2015 and keep me in the loop on how you intend to vote.

Thanks,

Christine Sheldon 148 Cherrydell Rd. Catonsville, MD 21228 410-215-6634